Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Post Graduate Studies in English, held on 23-11-13 in the office of the head Department of English.

The meeting was in response to the University directive for restructuring the existing

MA Syllabus in accordance with the Choice Based Credit System to be implemented

from March 2014 onwards.

The meeting commenced with a welcome address by the chair to all the participants

which included members, experts, special invitees - from North and South campus,

University of Kashmir, Govt College for Women, M A Road and Amar Singh College,

Srinagar.

The Head started by explaining the Choice Based Credit System and also spelt out the

objectives of the new scheme. The new scheme has been introduced with a view to

generate possibilities of freedom and choice to the students in selecting courses and

diverse streams in the university. This provides not only greater inter-disciplinary

cooperation and co-ordination but also aims at providing opportunities for greater

integrated growth and development of the students.

After a thorough, semester-wise debate and discussion over the proposed courses, the

committee approved a selection of Core, Allied and Open electives for the entire MA

programme in English.

The meeting ended on a vote of thanks by the chair.

Professor Hamida Bano Melssh

Chairperson and Head